
 

 

 

10th January 2025 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 

Re- Bacon’s College Ski Trip 2026 

 

We are delighted to announce that Bacon’s College is organising an exciting ski trip for February 2026! This incredible 

opportunity is open to pupils who are currently in years 7, 8 and 9 who are eager to experience the thrill of skiing while 
creating unforgettable memories with their peers. 
 
The ski trip will take place from the 12th - 19th February 2026 in the Pyrenees, one of the most renowned ski destinations 
in Spain, known for its stunning scenery and world-class facilities. Whether your child is an experienced skier or a complete 
beginner, the trip is designed to cater to all abilities, with professional instructors on hand to guide and develop their skills. 
 
For your child to be considered for the trip they must have high attendance and high standards of behaviour around school 
and within lessons. Failure to reach the criteria will result in your child being refused permission for the trip and the deposit 
will be returned. In the event of oversubscription, a waiting list will be created and communicated with parents/guardians. 
 
What to Expect: 

• Ski lessons: Daily instruction tailored to each pupil’s ability level, ensuring a safe and enjoyable experience. 
• Accommodation and meals: Pupils will stay in comfortable, family-friendly accommodation with full board 

provided. 
• Activities off the slopes: In the evenings, we’ve planned a variety of fun, supervised activities to keep the group 

entertained. 
• Team spirit: The trip encourages teamwork, resilience, and confidence – key skills that will last a lifetime. 

 
Cost and Inclusions: 
The cost of the trip is £1,100 which includes: 
 

• Return transport (coach) 
• Accommodation, meals (Breakfast, Lunch, Dinner) 
• Ski lift passes and lessons 

• Ski equipment hire 
 
We understand that this is a significant financial commitment, so we are happy to offer a payment plan to spread the cost 
over several months once a deposit has been paid. 
 
 



 

 

 

Next Steps: 
 
We will be holding an information evening at Bacon’s College on Wednesday 29th January 2025, from 5-6pm to provide 
further details, answer questions, and share a glimpse of what’s in store.  
 
Please complete this link if you would like to attend the information evening and register your interest for the Ski trip:  

https://forms.office.com/e/0dCE3qHDCG  
 
Why Join? 
 
Ski trips are not just about sport – they’re about building friendships, exploring new environments, and gaining experiences 
that pupils will remember for years to come. This is an opportunity for your child to challenge themselves, grow in 
confidence, and enjoy the great outdoors in a unique and exhilarating way. 
 
 
We hope your child will join us on this unforgettable adventure. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact 
Mr Leport at a.leport@baconscollege.co.uk or Mr Tubb at b.tubb@baconscollege.co.uk  
 
 

 
 
 
Your faithfully, 
 
Mr Leport and Mr Tubb 
PE Department 
 
 

Please scan this 
QR code to find 
out more about 

this exciting 
trip! 
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